Philadelphia Coke Inc.

Philadelphia, PA. Virtual Public Meeting Notice

Join the United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Philadelphia Coke team for a virtual public meeting on
Monday, August 21 from 6:00—7:30 PM. The purpose of the public meeting is for community members to engage with
EPA representatives fo learn about the proposed remedy and raise any questions or concerns.

Meeting Login: https://msteams.link/Q8WY Meeting ID: 229 680 247 468 Passcode: 2muQCT
Conference Line (Audio Only): 484-352-3221 Conference ID: 614 311 760#

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is announcing its proposed remedy under the Resource Conservation and
Recovery Act (RCRA), for the former Philadelphia Coke Company, Inc. facility located in Philadelphia, PA. The proposed remedy
consists of capping residual soil contamination, installing vapor mitigation systems in the proposed building where necessary,
implementing activity and use limitations for land and groundwater, and implementing a post-remedial care plan. The Facility
was sold to BP Bridesburg, LLC on March 30, 2022, and is being redeveloped in conjunction with the cleanup plan.

Community members can comment on EPA’s proposed remedy during the public comment period from August 10th to
September 11th. Comments must be submitted in writing via mail or email to Kevin Bilash, the EPA Project Manager, and must
be received prior to September 11. Information regarding EPA’s proposed remedy is available on EPA’s website below.

The Administrative Record, which contains all the information considered in EPA’s proposed remedy, is available at U.S. EPA
Mid-Atlantic Region, Mail Code: 3LD12, 1600 John F. Kennedy Boulevard, Philadelphia, PA. 19103. Office hours are: Mon-Fri,
8:00 AM - 5:00 PM. Contact the EPA Project Manager, Kevin Bilash, by August 14, 2023 via phone: 215-814-2796 or email:
bilash.kevin@epa.gov if community members need translation or interpretive services for the virtual public meeting.

https://www.epa.gov/hwcorrectiveactioncleanups/hazardous-waste-cleanup-philadelphia-coke-company-incorporated




